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Jack Pelrine
Coastal Heritage Bank

195 Washington St
Weymouth, MA 02188-1717

Dear Jack,

Thank you for your gift in memory of Alan Holbrook. We will let the family know of your generosity and
thoughtfulness. Your $100.00 donation on January 23, 2024 supports our efforts to engage more people, educate
young people about water conservation and continue our work to restore and maintain the health of our rivers
and streams.

In being a part of the NSWRA community you make a significant, and local, impact with an organization
dedicated to the region for over 50 years. Today, we are a passionate group of nearly 6,000 individuals, families,
businesses, and other environmental organizations from throughout the South Shore that value our waters for
people and wildlife.

In 2023, we: .
e assessed 80+ culverts for aquatic passage and advanced 6 river restoration projects;

e delivered watershed science education to nearly 6,000 youth;

e engaged 88 partners for our Environmental Education programs;
e launched No Wake Campaign to save local salt marshes;

e connected 8,000+ people with nature, both in-person and online;

e counted on 870 volunteers, including 112 citizen scientists, who contributed their time and expertise to
make our programs, events, and other efforts a su

Your generous gift will allow this work, and more, to continue and to grow. We are excited at the prospects of
what is ahead and we are glad to have you as a supporter for this important and impactful work.

All my best,
Samantha Woods, Executive Director

P.S. Please visit nsrwa.org to sign-up for our e-news with events and activities, and to volunteer with us!

Internal Revenue Service Regulations require that we confirm that no gifts or services were provided in exchange for your contribution.

North and South Rivers Watershed Association
P.0. Box 43, Norwell MA 02061 i
781-659-8168 * nsrwa.org &



MALDEN CATHOLIC
Leading Beyond

March 5, 2024

Jack Pelrine

506 Plain Street

Suite 202

Marshfield, MA 02050

Dear Jack,

Leading Beyond — Malden Catholic's tagline — is an apt description of the impact of your
generous sponsorship of our 18th Annual Gala!

Thank you!

We are immensely grateful for your support of our school, our mission, and, most importantly,
our students. Our 18th Annual Gala is an occasion of celebration, and we take this opportunity
to acknowledge your kindness and thoughtfulness.

Your partnership and enduring commitment will enhance our Malden Catholic community. You
will sustain transformative opportunities for our Lancers to grow, lead, and become their best
self. You are changing their lives, and they will, in turn, change the world.

With sincere gratitude,
shn K Thornburg
President

99 Crystal Street, Malden, MA 02148 | P:781.322.3098 | www.maldencatholic.org



MALDEN CATHOLIC
| Leading Beyond

March 5, 2024

Jack Pelrine

506 Plain Street

Suite 202 —
Marshfield, MA 02050

Gift Donation Receipt
Gift Amount: S500
Gift Type: Donation
Fund: 8075 - Gala

Date Received: 3/4/24

Malden Catholic is a charity recognized by the Internal Revenue Service as 501(c)3 organization,
Tax ID Number 04-239-3983.

Malden Catholic acknowledges that it did not provide any goods or services in exchange for this
gift. Your gift may be tax-deductible to the extent provided by law.

Please retain this receipt for your tax records.

Thank you for your support of Malden Catholic.

99 Crystal Street, Malden, MA 02148 | P: 781.322.3098 | www.maldencatholic.org



February 5, 2024

Coastal Heritage Bank
195 Washington St
Weymouth, MA 02188

Dear Community Partner,

You have been chosen as a Community Sweetheart by the Weymouth Food Pantry!
Thank you for your support in 2023. Last year, we assisted over 4000 Weym outh
neighbors who needed a littdle help with groceries. The impact of this work cannot be

understated, vou i'zelped make a difference for neighbors struggling to make ends meet.

So, what does this mean? On Tuesday, February 13th, our volunteers will be drop by
with a ‘Community Sweetheart’ poster which can be displayed at your place of business
(if vou choose) as part of our Neighbor Love Valentines Day social media campaign.
With your permission, they will take a photo to share, with the hashtags
#CommunitySweetheart and #NeighberLove in recognition of all you have helped us

aca:)mpiish

We appreciate you. Thank you tor helping to make W eyn_mutll a place where everyone

can thrive.

g MA Lo N

Pam Denholm

Executive Director

No goods or services were provided in exchange for donations.
weymouthfoodpantry.org | 781.331.7682 | info@weymouthfoodpantry.org



February 5, 2024

Coastal Heritage Savings Bank
95 Washington St
Weymouth, MA 02188

Dear Community Partner,

You have been chosen as a Beacon in our Community by the South Shore Food Bank!
Thank you for your support in 2023. Last year, we were able to share over 2,000,000
pounds of food with food pantries across the South Shore. The impact of this food
cannot be understated, you helped make a difference for thousands of families

szruggimg to make ends meet.

So, what does this mean? On Tuesday, February 13th, our volunteers will be drop by

with a ‘Community Beacon’ poster which can be displayed at your place of business (if
you choose) as part of our Neighbor Love Valentines Day social media campaign. With
your permission, they will take a photo to share, with the hashrtags #CommunityBeacon

and #NeighborLove in recognition of all you have helped us accomplish.

We appreciate you. Thank you for helping to make the South Shore a place where

everyone can thrive.

Ao ol Ll

Pam Denholm

Executive Director

No goods or services were provided in exchange for donations.
southshorefoodbank.org | 781-331-7682 | P.O. Box 890009, Weymouth, MA 02189
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Dear Jack,

As you plan for your year-end tax-deductible giving, we hope you will consider the North and South
Rivers Watershed Association. We have been advocating for clean and plentiful water here on the South
Shore for more than 50 years. Water is essential for sustainable growth and your assistance will heip
foster a resilient watershed and healthy communities.

Recent accomplishments include:

e Environmental education to more than 5,700 local school children in 2023; for many of these
kids, this was their first time on these local rivers. These efforts inspire tomorrow’s stewards.

e River restoration to restore natural habitats and local fisheries. One metric? River herring.

e Atributary, the Third Herring Brook, was recently designated a “Coldwater Fishery” (brook trout
habitat); this discovery was tied directly to our dam removal efforts over the past several years.

e Advocacy to open our local shellfish beds and protect the banks with no-wake zones. The North
River is the only designated “Scenic River” in Massachusetts.

e Engaging volunteer adults and students through our “Citizen Science” programs.

What'’s in it for you and your business:

e Good Corporate Citizen - reach 1,700+ donating members, 11,000+ recipients of our bi-weekly
e-news, and links from our website which boasts over ~45,000 page views monthly.

e A focus on local communities with most members in Norwell, Scituate, Marshfield, Hanover,
Pembroke, Rockland, Hingham, Cohasset, Duxbury, Kingston, Plymouth, and Weymouth.

¢ Showcase the best kind of local philanthropy for a timeless cause: clean, sustainable water.

e Leverage local residents as Citizen Science volunteers, so your support dollars go even further.

We’d love to share more with you about this reliable and effective local organization worthy of support.
Please call either of us directly for a further conversation or to answer any questions.

Sincerely,
7 y L] Donate
’// o g [ ,W/m M)/ Ol t
Geoff Gordon Gabriela Silva

Board member, volunteer
781-635-3773

North and South Rivers Watershed Association
PO Box 43 Norwell, MA 02061

Director of Development
781-659-8168 ext. 102

WWW.NSrwa.org Protecting Our Waters Since 1970



March 8, 2024
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Coastal Heritage Bank

Jack Pelrine
195 Washington St
Weymouth, MA 02188-1717

Dear Jack,

Thank you for protecting local waters with us by making our work possible. Your generous
Corporate Sponsorship gift of $1,000.00 made on February 20, 2024 has been associated with
our 2024 Great River Race. I hope you will join us on Sunday, August 18, for this wonderful,
and much anticipated, event!

As a Great River Race sponsor, you will receive recognition on the NSRWA website, social
media outlets, Great River Race marketing materials, and more!

In being a part of the NSWRA community, you make a significant, and local, impact with an
organization dedicated to the region for over 50 years. Today, we are a passionate group of
nearly 6,000 individuals, families, businesses, and other environmental organizations from
throughout the South Shore that value our waters for people and wildlife.

Your generous gift will allow this work, and more, to continue and to grow. We are excited at
the prospects of what is ahead and we are glad to have you as a supporter for this important and
impactful work. Thank you for your support!

All my best,

Spmalllbde

Samantha Woods Executive Director

P.S. Please visit nsrwa.org to sign-up for our e-news with events and activities throughout the

year!

North and South Rivers Watershed Association
P.0. Box 43, Norwell MA 02061 ;
781-659-8168 ¢ nsrwa.org &
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Manet at 45!

Thursday June 6 2024 FUNDRAISER TO BENEFIT
600 - 900 pm Manet Community Health
Stonehill College, Easton Ny

Honorary Committee

Cong. Jake Auchincloss
Rep. Bruce Ayers

Jennifer Berardi-Constable
Rep. Tackey Chan
Wendell Cosgrove
Michael Curry, Esq.

Mayor Cathleen DeSimone
Rep. Carol Doherty

Sen. Paul Feeney

Rep. Patricia Haddad
Rep. James Hawkins
David Kellem, Esq.

Mayor Thomas P. Koch
Jimmy Liang

Robert & Julie Littlefield
Cong. Stephen Lynch
Rep. Ronald J. Mariano
Rep. Joan Mé&schino
Mayor Shaunna O'Connell
Sen. Pafrick O'Connor

Rep. Adam Scanlon

Planning Committee
Grace Murphy-McAUuliffe
Karen Ward, Chair
Nancy Wyrebek

Dr. Eric Cohen
Phyllis Dohanian
Helen Fatseas

Alicia Gardner
Nancy Noble
Cynthia Sierra
Sandra McGunigle
Michelle Duggan

Cil

February 28, 2024

Jack Pelrine

Senior Vice President
Coastal Heritage Bank
506 Plain Street, Suite 202
Marshfield, MA 02050

Dear Jack,

Thank you sincerely for your generous support of Manet Community Health!
Coastal Heritage Bank's $500 Friend of Manet Sponsorship for June Bloom was
received on February 12, 2024. Your sponsorship includes 2 event fickets, with
an estimated fair market value of $60 per ticket.

With your support, Manet will continue to increase our capacity to serve and
address patient needs -- expanding our integrated mental health, substance
use treatment and recovery services; providing more accessible
mammography services via our new on-site Radiology Center to increase early
detection and save lives; and investing in programs to reach special
populations, such as pediatric and adolescent care, expanded vision services,
and care for individuals and families experiencing housing instability.

For more information about June Bloom or the impact of your gift, please
contact Michelle Duggan, Director of Development, at (617) 404-4115 or
mduggan@manetchc.org.

| look forward to seeing you on June éthl

Respectful

7\4/& pAt /M/y ut /
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Manet Community Health is a Tox—.“exempf 501(c)(3) organization (Tax ID: 04-2646695).
Your contribution is tax deductible fo the extent allowed by law.

Cynthia H. Sierra
Chief Executive Officer

Attleboro Community Outreach &
8 North Main Street Prevention Services Office
Attleboro, MA 02703 549 Washington Street

(508) 205-4600 Quincy, MA 02169

(617) 993-0100
Manet at Taunton North Quincy
Public Schools 110 West Squantum Street
60 Williams Street, P101 North Quincy, MA 02171
Taunton, MA 02780 (617) 376-3000

(857) 358-7260 Clinic & Administrative Headquarters

Houghs Neck
1193 Sea Street
Quincy, MA 02169
(617) 471-8683

Snug Harbor
9 Bicknell Street
Quincy, MA 02169

(617) 471-4715
Clinic & Administrative Satellite

Hull

180 George Washington Blvd.

Hull, MA 02045
(781) 925-4550

Taunton

1 Washington Street
Taunton, MA 02780
(508) 822-5500

Manet at Father Bill's
Housing Resource Center
39 Broad Street

Quincy, MA 02169

(857) 358-7280

ﬁ (f_ﬁﬂ
PCVIH

www.manetchc.org



Coastal Heritage Bank
195 Washington Street
Weymouth, MA 02188

January 3, 2024

Dear Neighbors,

Thank you for your recent donation of $20.00. You have helped make a difference
for a neighbor carrying the weight of the world on their shoulders these holidays.

Sadly, this holiday has been another record breaking season at the food pantry in all three
key measurable areas: amount of food distributed, number of families assisted, and
number of new families coming to us for the first time. We have not had to turn anybody
away.

We are filled with gratitude for you and the care our community shows each other through
our collective food security efforts. Your support means so much, we wish you and yours
a bright and blessed holiday season.

With sincere gratitude,

WM‘/\W

Pam Denholm
Director
Weymouth Food Pantry

No goods or services were provided in exchange for donations.
weymouthfoodpantry.org | 781.331.7682 | info@weymouthfoodpantry.org
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120 Longwater Drive
Norwell MA 02061

nvna.org

T 781.659.2342
F 781.659.0150

January 22, 2024

Mr. Robert Terravecchia
Chairman and CEO
Coastal Heritage Bank

195 Washington St
Wevmouth, MA 02188-1717

Dear Bob,

I wish to gratefully acknowledge your recent pledge payment of $5,000t00 ‘
received December 11, 2023 in support of The Pat Roche HosSpi ome. This
represents the third payment on your $25,000.00 pledge. We truly appreciate your

contribution which has enabled us to bring this important service to the residents
of the South Shore.

Thanks to neighbors like you, the Pat Roche Hospice Home is now an invaluable
resource in the region. NVNA and Hospice is the only independent, non-profit
visiting nurse and hospice agency on the South Shore, and we couldn’t provide
our Hospice Home services without the community’s support.

On behalf of our patients and their families, I thank you once again for your
generous gift.

Sincerely,d\/v

léEnOee Mclnnes, MBA, RN B
Jr W /74\‘/21
7ﬂvz~44»47’/
e

/.

Norwell Visiting Nurse Association, Inc. is a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization.
Your donation is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.
No goods or services were provided.
Tax ID: 042104797
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Ma l Hst(tute 41 Pacella Park Drive, Randolph, Massachusetts 02368
Tel: 781.440.0400 o Fax: 781.440.0401 ¢ mayinstitute.org

SHAPING FUTURES. CHANGING LIVES.

February 15, 2024

Coastal Heritage Bank

Jack Pelrine

744 Broad Street
Weymouth, MA 02189-2004

Dear Jack,

As | reflect on the accomplishments of this pastyear, | am grateful for the financial support
that Coastal Heritage Bank has provided to May Institute. Yourinvestment in our mission,
its people, and those we serve has helped to promote positive outcomes in countless ways
that reach far beyond your initial donation.

| am delighted to share May’s 2023 annual report with you. In this year’s narrative we have
highlighted some of the incredible milestones woven throughout May’s nearly 70-year
history. As we celebrate the impact made and the lives changed, |would also like to extend
my sincerest thanks to you, our generous donor. Your commitmentis a cornerstone of the
May community, and | am grateful for your dedication to building a brighter future for
autistic individuals and those with developmental and intellectual disabilities,
neurological disorders, and behavioral disorders across the lifespan.

I would also like to encourage you to watch the inspiring videos included in the online
report by visiting us at www.mayinstitute.org/2023.

On behalf of myself and everyone at May Institute, | want to express my deepest
appreciation foryour trust, commitment, and partnership. We are honored to have you as
part of the May family.

Sincerely,

fawosne C . Slphn” o

Lauren C. Solotar, Ph.D., ABPP
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WEYMOUTH FIREFIGHTERS LOCAL 1616
WEYMOUTH POLICE ASSOCIATION

On behalf of Tiny Transplant Titans and the Squillante Family, the Weymouth Firefighters Local
1616 and the Weymouth Police Association would like to extend our sincere appreciation and
gratitude for your support of this year’s 6" Annual Weymouth Winter Classic Charity Hockey
Game. Our event was a tremendous success because of your amazing generosity, with a great crowd
in attendance and raising over $24,000 for Tiny Transplant Titans in honor of Steve Squillante 3rd.

Little Steve was born in October 2021 with a rare liver disorder called Biliary Atresia that required
immediate lifesaving surgery and placement on the pediatric transplant list. While awaiting his
transplant, Steve and his parents quarantined in their home to avoid illness for over a year. During
testing to see if they were potential donors, doctors also discovered Steve's father had an early form
of blood cancer. Fortunately, Steve's mother Shannon was a match to be a living donor and little
Steve received his lifesaving gift of a liver transplant in August of 2023. Steve and both of his
parents are now on the road to recovery.

Steve's parents formed Tiny Transplant Titans as a registered 501(c)3 charity to assist other
families who are also awaiting a lifesaving pediatric transplant. With the money raised through our
charity hockey game and your generosity, the Squillante Family and Tiny Transplant Titans will be
able to provide care packages with basic necessities to over 200 families on the pediatric transplant
floor at Boston Children's Hospital! We are continually amazed by the strength, compassion, and
support of our community.

It was another exciting evening of hockey, camaraderie, family, friends, and community spirit. We
have already begun planning for next year’s game, and we hope you will once again consider being
a part of it.

Thank you for supporting Weymouth’s First Responders, Tiny Transplant Titans and the
Squillante Family!

K%v\@ Z& aeE — Sincerely,

) - Con Weymouth Firefighters Local 1616
N O Woee
Weymouth Police Association
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